

**Hayes Primary School** 

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LQ







6/09/19

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Re: Year 4 Spelling and homework menu

Please find attached the spelling list and homework menu for this term. We will be testing the spellings weekly. Your child has been made aware of their spelling group. This year, homework books will be collected in on a Wednesday and handed out on a Friday. Please ensure that homework books are handed in weekly.

Thank you for your support,

Miss Salter, Miss Cook and Miss Laffan

























